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TO: The Honorable President and        May 17, 2021 
 Members of the City Council 
 Room 400 City Hall 
 c/o Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary 
 
The Baltimore City Office of Information & Technology (BCIT) has reviewed Council Bill 21-0075: Study 
and Report - Sewage Backup Expedited Reimbursement and Direct Assistance Program. The purpose of 
this bill is to require that the Baltimore City Department of Public Works submit a report to the Mayor and 
City Council studying the feasibility of implementing an expedited reimbursement and direct assistance 
program for any sewage backup, not limited to wet-weather, capacity-related causes; requiring certain 
agency assistance; and providing for a special effective date. 
 
The Law Department, Baltimore City Information Technology, the Baltimore City Health Department, and 
the Mayor’s Office of Emergency Management shall assist the Department of Public Works in the 
preparation of the required report mentioned above. 
 
BCIT has reviewed this legislation and welcomes the opportunity assist DPW with the report by providing 
data, feedback, or review.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Leyla Layman, Chief of Staff, at (443) 202-4511. 
 
cc: Ms. Natasha Mehu, Mayor’s Office of Government Relations 

Ms. Nina Themelis, Mayor’s Office of Government Relations 
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